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Subject: Tribal sovereignty 
Date: Friday, December 31, 2021 3:31:37 PM 

Good afternoon Mr. Randy. I am writing in regards to Gov Stitt trying to take away our tribal 
sovereignty by allowing the EPA to take control of the decisions to be made on our lands. Stitt 
had shown he is very anti-indigenous since he has been in office. I hope you will consider that 
we as a tribe are sovereign nations via the supreme law of the land, the constitution. Thank 
you. 




